Mingo Cemetery 526 Mingo Church Road Finleyville, PA 15332 June 9, 2022

Dear Cheryl Bertolino,

On behalf of the Mingo Cemetery Board, I thank you and the Michael S. Bertolino Foundation Grant Program and Emails to Heaven, Inc. for the generous donation of \$125 to our cemetery maintenance program. We appreciate your help in preserving this historic cemetery.

Because of such generosity we will be able to continue improving and maintaining the cemetery grounds.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Ronald W. Bewick Secretary/Treasurer